
 

 

 

 

Date:  March 13, 2024   

 

To: Mayor and Members of City Council 

 

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

Subject: ORDINANCE – Amending CMC 507-1-F Fifteenth Street West Walnut to Vine 

 

Attached is an ordinance captioned as follows: 

 

MODIFYING Chapter 507, “One-Way Streets,” of the Cincinnati Municipal Code by 

AMENDING Section 507-1-F, “Fifteenth Street, west from Vine Street to Central 

Parkway,” to convert the portion of Fifteenth Street located between Walnut Street and 

Vine Street in the Over-the-Rhine neighborhood from a two-way street to a westbound 

one-way street. 

 

The Department of Transportation and Engineering evaluated and supported a request from local 

stakeholders to convert a portion of 15th St., between Walnut St. and Vine St. in Over-the-Rhine, from 

two-way traffic to one-way traffic.  After public engagement, this change was approved at Cincinnati 

Planning Commission on February 16, 2024.  This change will not significantly impact existing street 

parking and is intended to improve traffic flow and enhance safety. 

 

The Administration recommends passage of the attached ordinance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: John S. Brazina, Director, Transportation and Engineering 
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